
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     29th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEARS 3 & 4 - BOYS & GIRLS FOOTBALL CLUB –– WITH TIM DAVIES - REDLANDS COACH  
 
We are excited to announce that we are now able to offer Years 3 & 4 the opportunity to take part in 
our popular after school football club.  The club is run by Tim Davies, who is a Redlands Coach, and is 
held on a Friday 3.15pm to 4.15pm.   The first session will be Friday 29th April 2022 and will run until 
the end of the summer term. 
 
There will be no charge for the club and the session will be held outside.  Should the weather be wet 
we will move into the school hall.   
 
Please Note: 

 The children must bring a P.E. kit to school on the day and change after the school day. 

 They will need football boots and shin pads. 

 Sweatshirt/hooded top and tracksuit bottoms may also be worn for warmth.   

 Places are allocated on a first come first served basis, 30 in total. 

 Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate spectators. 
 
All children will need collecting promptly at 4:15pm from the office.  Please be aware that the college 
gate and Lodmoor gate are now locked from 3.30pm so please use the main entrance on Coombe 
Avenue. 
 
There are 30 places available which will be offered on a first come first served basis.  Places will 
need to be booked via The Arbor App.  Please go to ‘Quick Actions’, click on ‘Clubs’ and select ‘Years 
3 & 4 Football Club’.  Booking opens at 6pm on Tuesday 29th March and closes at 6pm on Monday 
25th April 2022. 
 
When your child’s space has been confirmed in the club, you will receive a link via email to an online 
consent form.  This MUST be completed before your child can take part in the club. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Lucy Crouch 
PE Subject Leader 
 
  


